Dr. Debra Beck Memorial Scholarship for Nonprofit Board Members

APPLICATION FORM

The Wyoming Nonprofit Network, Align and ServeWyoming have joined together to create the Dr. Debra Beck Memorial Scholarship for this year’s Wyoming Nonprofit Symposium, which is June 7-8, 2017 in Sheridan. Dr. Beck was a national expert on the topic of nonprofit governance and had several articles published on the topic. She also served on a number of boards and was an affiliate member of the Wyoming Nonprofit Network. Two scholarships will be awarded to nonprofit board members to cover the registration cost of attending the Symposium. Recipients are responsible for their own travel costs. Application deadline is 30th. 

	Name:

	Email:

	Phone Number: 

	Nonprofit Organization Name:

	Nonprofit Organization’s Address:  


	How long have you served as a board member for this organization?

	Annual budget for the organization: $

	What interests you most about attending the Symposium?







	How would attending the Symposium allow you to expand your role on this board and other boards you may serve on in the future?








	How could you help strengthen Volunteerism and/or National Service in Wyoming by attending the Symposium?








[bookmark: _GoBack]Application Deadline: April 30, 2017

Please email your completed application to: singram@TheAlignTeam.org or mail to Align, Attention Samantha Ingram, 1401 Airport Parkway, Suite 300, Cheyenne, WY  82001.

